
 
NORTHERN NEVADA WATER  

PLANNING COMMISSION 
  
  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 
 

The September 5, 2012, meeting of the Northern Nevada Water Planning 

Commission has been cancelled.  
 

The next meeting of the Northern Nevada Water Planning Commission is 

scheduled for October 3, 2012, at the Washoe County Commission 

Chambers, 1001 E. Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada.  

 

If you have any questions, please call 954-4665. 

 

Thank you. 
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